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REOION 111

799 ROXEEVELT ROAD

GLEN ELLYN, ILLINJIS 640137

RE: BULLETI* # 79-19.

DEAR SIR:

REGAFDING YOUR LETTER OF NOVEMBER 27, 1979; THE LETTER WAS REQTIVED AT
OUR HOEPITAL ON THAT DATE BUT I'ID NOT GET TO NUCLEAR MEDICINE DZPARTMENT
UNTIL TODAY, APRIL 17, 1980.

ENCLOEED IS A COPY OF INFORMATION I PREPARED AND REPORTED AND MAILED ON
SEPTEMEER 7, 1979.

I REGRET THEFE WAS A DElAY,
THANK YOU.

/bW“\' L‘/“" K' 70
GLENNA WICK, R.T.

APR 2 31980
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CarnwicJ ownshtpgéospttaﬂ TELEPHONE 618 / 3824171
; PLUM AND WEBB STREETS - CARMI, ILLINOIS 62821

September 7, 1979

Director

Region III,

799 Roosevelt Road

Glen Ellyn, Illinois 60137

*¥3: 1IE Bulletin No 79-19

Dear Sir:

Our USNRC licence number is 12-1707L-0l. We do not generate
low level racioactive waste at our facility.

i, - dtial

Clenna Wick, R.T.

NRC Office of Inspection and Enforeement
Divisicn of Fuel Facility and RMaterials
Safety Inspection

Washington, D.C. 20555
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